
Greg Pierce, Chairman 
Board Of Trustees 
P.O. Box 622 
Sun Valley, ca. 91352 

Dear Mr. Pierce 

January 4, 1978 

During 1977 an NA meeting in a recovery house was not permitted to vote 
in an area service committee meeting. The reason being that there might 
be some implied affiliation between NA and the recovery house. I was 
elected as a general service representative, and the meeting was 
registered with the World Service Office. 

I had to go back to the meeting and tell them that they could not be 
represented. We did find representation later in another area, but I 
would still like to see this matter brought up before the next World 
Service Conference. 

Yours in fellowship, 

Henry Spiegel 


